

Cromford School Association Cromford CE Primary School North Street Cromford, DE4 3RG

Committee members

Stephanie Watson Joint Chair
Suzie Maynard Joint Chair
Alys Vaughan-Williams Vice

Gill Donaldson Treasurer
Roisin Hunt Secretary

Who to contact for...

Baking Rota Alys
Information on PTA Any of us!

Tuck Shop

Please be aware the due to costs, that from 1st
November Tuck Shop purchases will be changing from 15p per item to 20p per item.

Dates for your Diary

- Wednesday 12th Oct: Christmas card orders due.
- Tuesday 8th Nov: Next PTA meeting (8:45am, Room 4, School)
- Friday 9th Dec: Christmas Fair (3:15 to 4:30pm, school)
- Friday 9th Dec: Non Uniform Day (Bring a bottle to Donate to the Tombola/raffle)

Autumn Term 2016

Hello,

Thank you for all your help in supporting the funding events organised by the PTA during the year. We are a small school so fundraising is important and directly benefits our children. Much of our fundraising during the school year was focused on raising funds towards the cost of the building of the new canopy in the school playground which is already in use by the children and looks great!

Here are just some of the other things the PTA supplied funding to (with your help!) during the year.

- The School Text Service
- Coach to Magna
- Coach to Pantomime
- Leavers Hoodies
- Year 6 end of year trip
- £100 per Class for supplies

Upcoming Fundraising Events

Christmas cards

The children have designed their own cards. Please ensure that orders are returned to school by Wednesday 12th October

Christmas Fair

This year the Christmas Fair will be held on the **Friday the 9**th **of December**, from 3.15pm until
4.30pm. As usual there will be a
Santa's Grotto, tombola and refreshments.

The recent Macmillan Coffee event raised £400! Thank you to everyone for your support with special thanks to Nicola and Julie.

Forest School (After School Club)

We are currently looking for volunteers from parents/carers to give some time on a rota basis to support the existing professional service. This Club is moving to a Wednesday evening from w/c 31st October, 15.15pm until 4.30pm. If you would like to know more about it please ask any of the PTA

Appeal to Parents and Carers to Join Us!

Please join us helping to fundraise for our school!

The current PTA committee is small and we would love to see some more faces, especially anyone with new ideas. If you have a lot of spare time or just a little it would be appreciated. It can be rewarding and a great way to meet other parents/carers and to contribute to the school and the community.

Please come along to our next meeting on Tuesday the 8th of November in room 4 at the school at 8.45am. We would love to see you there.

Many Thanks!